

133 Molesworth Street PO Box 5013 Wellington 6140 New Zealand T+64 4 496 2000

Michael Fleck

By email: fyi-request-15309-03fa6c13@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: H202105160

Dear Michael Fleck

## Response to your request for official information

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) to the Ministry of Health (the Ministry) on 30<sup>th</sup> April 2021 for:

"Please provide email addresses for the current members of the Interagency Committee on the Health Effects of Non-Ionising Fields -- or at the very least, the email address of that Committee's chairperson."

Information pertaining to your request has been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act to protect the privacy of natural persons. If you wish to contact the Committee, you can contact them by email via the <a href="mailto:info@health.govt.nz">info@health.govt.nz</a> address. Please send any requests marked appropriately in the subject field, for example "For attention Interagency Committee on the Health Effects of Non-Ionising Fields".

Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review any decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the Ministry website at: <a href="https://www.health.govt.nz/about-ministry/information-releases/responses-official-information-act-requests">www.health.govt.nz/about-ministry/information-releases/responses-official-information-act-requests</a>.

Yours sincerely

Deborah Woodley

**Deputy Director-General** 

**Population Health and Prevention**